
February 20, 2014

Dear  Polish  American  Congress,  Northern  California  Division 
Member:

Our Annual Meeting will be held on Saturday, March 15, 1 P.M. at 
the  cafeteria  of  the  East  Bay  Polish  American  Association  in 
Martinez, 909 Mellus St.

The agenda covers a review of last year’s activities, as presented 
by the Executive Board members, and a discussion about plans 
and projects in the coming year including communication lines, 
co-ordination of the Bay Area Polonia events, the progress of our 
internet web site, and identification of current needs and goals.

Your attendance would be most highly appreciated!

MEMBERSHIP DUES FOR 2014

Following  a  dire  financial  situation  of  the  Polish  American 
Congress,  the  National  Council  of  Directors  has  increased  the 
membership dues to:

Individuals $50; Students $25;

For  organizations  belonging  to  the  divisions  with  up  to  100 
members $100, for every 100 or “a major fraction thereof,  i.e. 
51%” the dues are $50.



We know that times are tough,  but please be generous – your 
contribution makes an enormous difference.

THANKS!


